
 

CITY of BRISBANE 
 Council Subcommittee Update 

 

From May 11th, 2024, to May 31st, 2024 

 
 
Charter City & Elections Issues Subcommittee 5/13  Davis, Lentz 
Councilmembers met with National Demographic Corporation (NDC) President Douglas Johnson. They 
received a roadmap as to what is entailed to draw district lines. Mr. Johnson was invited to CC meeting 
on May 16th to review the project. The councilmembers then discussed Brisbane Election options – 
mayoral rotation and term limits. This was brought to CC on May 16th. 
 
Fiscal & Administrative Policies Subcommittee 5/29  O’Connell, Cunningham 
Staff met with the Mayor and Mayor Pro-tem to review the budget presentation and receive 
feedback. Councilmembers gave feedback and suggestions. The budget was presented at CC 
Special Meeting on 5/30 and will also be discussed at CC regular meeting on 6/6. 
 
Economic Development Subcommittee  5/30  Cunningham, Lentz 
The subcommittee received an update on the community planning process for City owned 
property at 70 Old County Road. Staff prepared a preliminary draft scope of work for the 
subcommittee to review, and this will be incorporated into an RFP. Staff prefer to sole source 
the RFP to Good City, but it can also be sent to a more extensive consultant list, whatever is the 
council’s pleasure.  This will be discussed at CC meeting on July 18th.  Economic Development 
Director Mitch Bull gave an update on businesses and companies in Brisbane as well as an 
update on the Progress Seminar he attended (both docs may be viewed at: 
https://www.brisbaneca.org/citycouncil/page/economic-development-subcommittee-7) .  
 
 
 
Upcoming Subcommittees: 
 
Best Practices Ad hoc Subcommittee   6/6 2:30pm Davis, Lentz 
 
Charter Cities 7 Election Issues Subcommittee 6/6 2:45pm Davis, Lentz 
 
Public Art Advisory Committee   6/17 4:30pm Cunningham, Davis 
 
 

https://www.brisbaneca.org/citycouncil/page/economic-development-subcommittee-7

